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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Notice of Refusal-White Church Urban Expansion-UHOPA-25-004 & RHOPA-25-005

From: Lyn Folkes

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 9:02 PM

To: Blen-Bruzon, Dami <Damilys.Blen@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: Notice of Refusal-White Church Urban Expansion-UHOPA-25-004 & RHOPA-25-005

Thank you!

We have a good Council and they have made a very good decision about both the Whitechurch and Elfrida UBE
requests. They are inappropriate given the global climate emergency and the opinions of Hamilton ratepayers.

I'm proud of our Council and staff for standing up for Hamiltontonians. Please pass on my thanks to everyone.

We are happy to help supress any OLT opposition to these decisions. Please let us know if there is any specific action
that may help Council the most.

Sincerely,

Lyn Folkes

Hamilton Ward 8



